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March 10, 2014 
  

LF  PCN# A0056 Notification of change of MOQ in LMIN*V series 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse Inc. would like to notify you of the Minimum Order Quantity change in the LMIN*V Series.  The 
new MOQ will be the same as the existing Standard Pack of 100 pc (Inner-pack box), and this change will be 
implemented April 1, 2014.    
 
This change will conform the LMIN*V series to the MOQ quantities of the other LF *V packaging type, and 
such standardization will help minimize the risks of errors in order processing due to non-conformity. 
 

Material 
Old 
MOQ 

New 
MOQ 

Standard 
Pack Packaging type 

LMIN002.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN005.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN010.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN015.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN020.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN025.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN030.V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

LMIN07.5V 5 100 100 1 chipboard box containing 20 plastic boxes with 5 fuses/plastic box 

 
This is an ordering / delivery quantity change only.  No change will be made to the material or the 
packaging. 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Jenny Kiolbasa 
Jenny Kiolbasa 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
jkiolbasa@littelfuse.com 
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